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Madam President

Turkey extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Hungary and thanks for their presentation.

We welcome Hungary’s efforts in promoting the participation of women, especially those with children, in the labour market.

We also commend mechanisms, measures and awareness campaigns to protect women and children against domestic violence, which has become globally more widespread during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Turkey recommends Hungary to continue to promote awareness of and wider access to the current protection mechanisms, and to strengthen the legal framework to prosecute and punish the perpetrators of domestic and sexual violence.

We appreciate the steps taken by Hungary pertaining to the social inclusion and integration of the Roma.

We recommend Hungary to continue its efforts to fully eliminate the disadvantages of the Roma population, especially in the areas of education, health, employment, housing and access to services.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We acknowledge that Hungary is signatory to most of the international human rights treaties. We encourage Hungary to become party to the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers as well.

We wish Hungary all success during its 3rd UPR.

Thank you.
